
 Master Kang's Martial Arts 
september Newsletter📰

Dear Students & Families,

September is here—and with it
comes fresh beginnings! 
As we return to school routines, let’s
also recommit to our martial arts
journey. 
Remember: discipline in the dojang
leads to success in the classroom
and beyond.
Stay focused, work hard, and let’s
make this month our best yet!

– GrandMaster Kang



WHAT’S KICKING THIS MONTH

1.   Important Dates

2.  Upcoming Events

4.  MKMA Youtube Channel

3.  Referral Program

5. Partnering for a stronger community

6.  Courtsey Challenge

7.  Parent Corner

8. Thank you



 IMPORTANT DATES

Master Kang’s Martial Arts
will be closed on 
September 1  2025st

Wishing all our students, families, and
community members a wonderful Labor
Day! This holiday is a time to honor the
hard work and dedication that keep our
communities strong. 

Enjoy your well-deserved break, and we’ll
see you back in class ready to train!



UPCOMING EVENTS 

Low & Middle
Belt Testing

Testers:
Low belt: Tiger TOTS(only white, green stripe, blue
stripe, red stripe), White, Yellow Stripe, Yellow and
Green Stripe belt students
Middle belt: Green, Blue Stripe, Blue and Red Stripe   
belts students.



UPCOMING EVENTS CONTD.

Black Belt Seminar

MKMA Allen Location

Keep an eye on your inbox for upcoming
seminar details.



REFERRAL PROGRAM

Referral Contest

https://masterkangmartialarts.com/events/referral-contest/


MKMA YOUTUBE CHANNEL

📺 We’re on YouTube – Subscribe Now!

 👉Parents, don’t forget to subscribe and like our
channel to stay connected with your child’s
journey.

      We upload new videos every Monday—from
class highlights to training tips and special events.
Your support helps us share the spirit of
Taekwondo with our community!

https://www.youtube.com/@MasterKangsMartialArts


PARTNERING FOR A STRONGER COMMUNITY

🤝 Partnering with Our Schools

At Master Kang’s Martial Arts, we love
supporting our local schools and being part
of events that benefit our community.

If you’re involved in your child’s PTA or know
about upcoming school events, fairs, or
sponsorship opportunities, we’d be happy to
hear from you.

Please feel free to share any details with us
—we’d love to see how we can contribute and
be part of the fun!



ALL MONTH LONG – COURTESY CHALLENGE

Courtesy is one of the five tenets of
Taekwondo, and this month we’re making it
our focus! 
Students are encouraged to show extra
kindness and respect at home, at school, and
in the dojang. Simple acts—like saying “Yes,
Sir/Ma’am,” holding the door, helping without
being asked, or offering a kind word—can
make a big difference.



 COURTESY CHALLENGE CONTD.

Try to complete as many as you can this month!
 Hold the door open for someone
 Give a sincere compliment to a friend or
family member
 Help at home without being asked
(dishes, cleaning, chores, etc.)
 Greet your instructor and classmates
with a bow and a smile
 Put away your phone/tablet when
someone is talking to you
 Write or draw a thank-you note for
your parents/guardians
 Do a random act of kindness for a
neighbor or friend



PARENT CORNER

Explore our Instagram page by clicking
 the link below!

We love sharing our martial arts journey with you
—and there’s no better way to stay in the loop
than by following us on our social media pages!
From class updates and special promotions to
behind-the-scenes glimpses and student highlights,
our social media pages are the place to stay
connected.

Explore our Facebook page by clicking 
the link below!

  MKMA Plano MKMA ALLEN

INSTAMKMAPLANO INSTAMKMAALLEN

Please take a moment to share your feedback by
filling out our quick form below.

👉 Click here to give feedback

https://www.facebook.com/planomkma
https://www.facebook.com/planomkma
https://www.facebook.com/planomkma
https://www.facebook.com/allenmkma/
https://www.instagram.com/mkmaplano/
https://www.instagram.com/mkmaplano/
https://www.instagram.com/mkmaplano/
https://www.instagram.com/mkma_allen/
https://www.instagram.com/mkma_allen/
https://forms.gle/fqQBgVpFPsmWc7XU6
https://forms.gle/fqQBgVpFPsmWc7XU6


THANK YOU 

💖 A Special Thank You to Our Parents💖

We want to take a moment to thank all of our
amazing parents for your continued support!
Your encouragement, time, and dedication
make a huge difference in your child’s martial
arts journey. From bringing them to class,
cheering them on, and helping them practice at
home—you are a vital part of their success.

We are truly grateful to have such a wonderful
community of families here at Master Kang’s
Martial Arts. Thank you for being part of our
dojang family!


